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The Washington Medical Commission has determined that you meet the criteria for the 
Commission’s Clinical Support Program. The purpose of the clinical support program is 
to improve the quality of patient care by proactively supporting physicians to quickly 
address practice concerns through education or practice changes, or both.  
 
Participation in the Clinical Support Program is voluntary. The Clinical Support Program 
is designed to help you improve your practice. If you participate in the Clinical Support 
Program and satisfactorily complete the Clinical Support Plan, detailed below, the 
Commission will close the current complaint against you. 
 
Clinical Support Plan 
 

Respondent agrees to complete three hours of continuing medical 
education in the area of medical record-keeping. Respondent will submit 
proof of completion to the Commission by June 1, 2022. 

 
Participation in the Clinical Support Program is not an admission of any conduct or 
behavior. It is not discipline and is not Commission action. The Clinical Support Plan is 
not reportable to the National Practitioner Data Bank or the Federation of State Medical 
Boards. The Clinical Support Plan will not be posted on the Department of Health web 
site and will not be listed in the Commission newsletter. However, it is a public 
document under the Public Records Act, chapter 42.56. 
 
I have read and understand this entire document. I agree to participate in the Clinical 
Support Program and agree to complete the Clinical Support Plan, above. I understand 
that my participation in the Clinical Support Program is voluntary. I understand that this 
document is a public record and may be disclosed to any person upon request. It will 
remain part of the investigative file and will be remain for the time period required by the 
state record retention law. 
 
Signed:         Date:      
 
 


